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TO:  Alexis DiLeo  
  Planning and Development Services Unit 
 
FROM: Christina Gomes, Solid Waste and Recycling Program Coordinator  
 
DATE:  March 9, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Site Plan:  1140 Broadway Site Plan  
  Location:  1140 Broadway St. 
  Plans Dated:  2-27-17 
  Project Number:  SP 17-009 

We have reviewed the above request and have provided the following comments:   
 

 
 

 
1. Page 02, Site Plan Requirements, (10), “The dumpsters will be rolled to refuse pick-up 

areas identified on the site plan layout.”  City staff were unable to locate within the site 
plan “refuse pickup areas.”   The Petitioner must place “refuse pickup areas” within the 
petitioner’s property, areas such as parking spaces, sidewalks and right of way will not 
be approved.  

2. Please the attached Solid Waste Details Sheet.   
 


